
 

𝗣𝗜𝗟 𝘀𝘁𝗿𝗲𝗻𝗴𝘁𝗵𝗲𝗻𝘀 𝗦𝗘𝗔 𝗹𝗶𝗻𝗸𝗮𝗴𝗲𝘀 𝘄𝗶𝘁𝗵 𝗻𝗲𝘄 𝗧𝗵𝗮𝗶𝗹𝗮𝗻𝗱 𝗣𝗵𝗶𝗹𝗶𝗽𝗽𝗶𝗻𝗲𝘀 𝗦𝘁𝗿𝗮𝗶𝘁𝘀 

𝗦𝗲𝗿𝘃𝗶𝗰𝗲 (𝗧𝗣𝗦)  
  

Pacific International Lines (PIL) is pleased to introduce a new weekly direct service 

connecting the key ports of Thailand, Philippines and Singapore. The new service, known as 

Thailand Philippines Straits Service (TPS), will commence on 15 February 2023 from 

Manila, Philippines. It will be served by a consortium of vessels with an average capacity of 

750 TEUs, jointly deployed by PIL and Iris Lines, Inc. 

 

Mr Surendran Mathilagath, General Manager, Intra-Asia Services, PIL, said, “The 

introduction of this new service is part of our ongoing drive to enhance our coverage in Asia. 

It also marks our dedication to strengthen our linkages with Asia’s numerous ports. By 

adding this new TPS service, we are providing a strong connection among the key Southeast 

Asian countries of Philippines, Thailand and Singapore. This would significantly raise our 

competitiveness in Asia, enabling us to offer competitive solutions and transit times within 

Southeast Asia, as well as to the rest of our global network. This is in line with PIL’s 

commitment to deliver connectivity and value to our customers worldwide.” 

The ports of call for the TPS service are: 

 

𝗕𝗮𝗻𝗴𝗸𝗼𝗸 – 𝗟𝗮𝗲𝗺 𝗖𝗵𝗮𝗯𝗮𝗻𝗴 – 𝗠𝗮𝗻𝗶𝗹𝗮 - 𝗦𝗶𝗻𝗴𝗮𝗽𝗼𝗿𝗲 – 𝗕𝗮𝗻𝗴𝗸𝗼𝗸  

  

For further assistance, please approach PIL’s local sales representatives. More information 

on PIL’s local sales representatives can be found at http://www.pilship.com/ 

#PIL Intra Asia #Southeast Asia #Drivingconnectivity 
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